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Message:
I am asking the Senate to reconsider maps as approved/proposed, as they are distinctly  
gerrymandered. If fact, not one redistricting map in Texas has been in compliance of the  
Voting Rights Act since the VRA was passed in 1965 and this proposal is NO different. The map  
proposal bears all the hallmarks of intentional racial discrimination. The map proposal  
reduces the strength of numerous districts that are currently electing candidates of choice.    
Even without the preclearance provision of the Voting Rights Act being in place, Texas must  
still abide by Section 2 of the Voting Rights Act and the Fourteenth Amendment. The Census is  
clear 95% of all growth in Texas occurred in the AA, Latino, and AAPI communities. Any fair  
map must reflect the diversity of our state, where people of color can choose elected  
officials that share their background and values. Any map that doesn’t do that is a flawed  
map. I live in the Dallas area, and I am Jewish. Many of the religious organizations I belong  
to, and my Jewish friends live in, what is now Senate 16. We do good work, God’s work, in  
this district. We pray, we connect, we care for our neighbors in need and so much more. The  
proposed Senate maps make SD16 a clear example of splitting districts for partisan gain and  
would make our area of sacred work decidedly less diverse that it is currently. As a Jew, it  
is important we can work together as a Jewish Community to advocate for our values we want to  
be reflected in our community. In the proposed maps, the Jewish Community Center of Dallas  
remains in SD16, but our Jewish neighbors and local synagogues including Temple Emanu-El,  
Temple Shalom and Congregation Shearith Israel have been reassigned to SD12, clearly  
splitting our community and our ability to work with our elected officials to address  
important issues such as anti-Semitism, supporting our neighbors Vickery Meadow (proposed  
SD16) and more. Proposed map lines have broken up neighborhoods and communities of interest  
for partisan gain. In the proposed Senate maps, a portion of SD16 has been carved out from  
Preston Hollow and Highland Park areas and put into SD12, however our neighbors with shared  
social, religious and economic interests remain in SD16. I ask that you keep our community  
together, those who are unfairly drawn out of SD16 into SD12 for partisan purposes will be  
better served if they share a Texas Senator with their neighbors. Texans who live in a  
densely populated urban area of Dallas do not share most commonalities with their more rural  
neighbors in Wise County. Please redraw the maps and listen to the public to ask for what  
they want, instead of using this process for partisan gain.




